
HOLY REDEEMER PARISH NEWSLETTER 
 17th November 2019 – 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Parish Priest:  Fr Chris McGuinness SPS 

Tel. 01753 578328    

Permanent Deacon: Rev. Michael Ossei-Williams 

Parish Website: http://www.holy-redeemer.co.uk 

Parish Email: hredeemerparish@gmail.com 

Chair of Parish Council:  Angela Hairs 

Safeguarding Officer:  Bernadette Grogan 01753 693964 

 

SERVICES THIS WEEK 

 Sunday         17th Nov    

  

 

 

 Monday        18th Nov  

 

 Tuesday       19th Nov  

 

Wednesday   20th Nov  

 

Thursday      21st Nov  

 

Friday          22nd Nov  

Sunday         24th Nov  

 

9.00am    William Grogan RIP Dorothy Soen RIP 

                Patrick McMahon (Recovery) 

11.00am   People of the Parish 

 

9.00 am   Mass 

 

9.15 am    School Mass 

 

7.15 pm    Liturgy of the Word/Holy Communion 

 

9.00 am   Mass  

 

9.00 am   Mass 

9.00am    Helena “Lema” Mackin (Anniv)  

               Antonucci Guido (Anniv) 

11.00am   People of the Parish 

 

Collections 
Loose £334.85   Envelopes £264.90   Total £599.75 S/orders £198.75.  

There will be a 2nd collection today for the Sick and Retired Priests Fund. 

 

Mass for the Sick and Housebound 

The next mass for the sick and housebound will be on Sat 7th December at 2.00pm. 

 

Parish Appeal 

Fr Chris would like to thank all of those who have already responded in some way to his 

appeal presented recently. If any other Parishioners are considering switching to a 

monthly standing order or want to sign up to Gift Aid, please contact the Parish Office or 

speak to Angela Hairs or Bernadette Grogan.  

Baptism Course 

The next Baptism Course begins on Mon 2nd Dec at 7.30pm in the meeting room. There 

are Baptism Forms at the back of the Church. Please hand in your completed registration 

forms to either Fr Chris or Deacon Michael. 

Confirmation Programme Introductory Meeting Thurs 21st November  

Candidates for the confirmation programme this year must come to an introductory 

meeting to be held on Thurs 21st Nov at 7.00pm at Holy Redeemer Church. Details of this 

programme will be outlined and your attendance is vital. The Enrolment Mass for 

Confirmation will be on Sunday 24th November at both the 9.00 and 11.00 masses. 

First Holy Communion Programme 

The opening classes for the FHC programme will be held at Holy Redeemer church on Sat 

30th Nov at 10.00am.  Our teachers and Fr Chris welcome you and would remind you 

that your attendance is very important. 

Thank You from the Youth 

The Holy Redeemer Youth Ministry would like to say thank you for all your cake 

contributions and money donations. We exceeded our target of £500 and raised £831. 

The Youth were very touched by the generosity of heart shown and felt very proud to be 

part of the Church. The money will contribute to the LUX weekend and future Youth 

ventures. God richly bless all the parishioners of Holy Redeemer. 

Carvery Night Saturday 30th November 7.00pm 

The Social Committee has organised a “Carvery Dinner” at the Fox and Pheasant pub, 

Gerrard’s Cross Rd, Stoke Poges, Slough, SL2 4EZ on Sat 30th Nov at 7.00pm. 

Prices: Adults £10.00, Children up to 12 years, £4.50 to be paid by 10th Nov. A table for 

25 has been reserved, so first come first served! There will be a tribute band “Red Hot 

Chilli Pepper” Please contact Jinni or Bode after either Mass. 

Advent Reflection Day Sat 23rd November 

The subject is The Bible as a Prayer Book: Jesus as a teacher of prayer. This will be held 

at St Joseph’s Parish Centre from 11am to 3.30pm. (Mass at 10.00am, coffee at 10.30am). 

Booking is essential via NORES office admin@nores.org.uk or ring on 01582 723312.  

Please see the notice board for further information. 

Rotas for Sunday 24th November 2019 

Sun 9.00am 

Readers:  E. McKay, R. Burrough   

Eucharistic Ministers:  C. Nxumalo, B. Grogan, J. Coutinho 

Sun 11.00am 

Readers:   C. Waweru, A. Ossei-Williams 

Eucharistic Ministers:   J. Ossei-Brainoo, J. Palmer, J. Carey 
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